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Health Report Update

We are praising the Lord that Lori's has pretty much healed
from her neck surgery. Of course as a result, she has a little
less movement which to be expected because it is a result of
the fusion of the vertebrae.

She also had her follow-ups with both of the oncologists -
surgical and medical. She also had her follow-ups on her
mammogram which also showed that everything was fine and no
signs of any new tumors. She has also been on the hormone
blocker for 4 months now and is doing well with the side
effects she was having in the beginning.

So thank you so very much for your prayers for her during
this time and for those of you who wrote o see how things
were going.



June our 50th aniversary Cruise (Late)

We actually celebrated our 50th wedding anniversary in 2022.
We were not able to do anything special or go anywhere during
that year. Of course the church here had a special surprise
celebration for us in September 2022.

When we were back in the states last year, Lori's sister who is
a cruise travel agent was able to get a great price on the new
Royal Caribbean ship - Icon of the Seas. It was launched in
January of this year.

So in June (8th-15th) were able to go on a week long cruise
with our daughter Renee and her family. We had a great time
with them! It is one of the biggest ships, in fact it is enormous!
(see pics)
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July 9th Return to Italy

We departed Miami Airport on Monday July 8th and arrived to
our home in Avigliana Tuesday July 9th. We were in church this
past Sunday. Everyone was very happy to see us and thanked
the Lord that all went well with Lori's surgery and all of our
check-ups. We have already been invited out since we arrived
and it is great to see everyone and get caught up with the Lord
has been doing in the church.

Of course our attendance is down during this time of year of
July and August. Please continue to pray for unity and a desire
to share the Gospel.

Thank As A

We want to thank you again for all your prayers for Lori's
healing and for your faithfulness to us all these years. As we
mentioned in our last update we had been reaching out and
sharing Christ with our neighbors. there in the states. Now
that we are back will be sharing the Lord with our Italian
friends.

Remember we are surrounded with those who need to hear the
Good News of Jesus and we need to be constantly looking for
ways to sharel
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